
Notice of Special Meeting  

A special meeting of the Bennett Elementary Student Accountability Committee will be 
held via Zoom on Wednesday, December 2 at 3:30 p.m. to review the 2020 – 2021 
school budget and reallocation of funds.  
  
Items up for discussion and vote:  

● As a step to close the achievement gap should we reallocate funds to purchase a 
web-based intervention application for reading, math, and English language 
development?  

● If funds were to be used to purchase a web-based intervention application, what 
applications would the SAC like to recommend for consideration?  

  
Please plan to participate. ​https://ecboces.zoom.us/j/98277355727 
 
Sincerely,  
Mrs. Evans  
  

https://ecboces.zoom.us/j/98277355727

